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17 December, 2021 

Marantz Electronics, Ltd. 

 

Announce of Discontinued Product 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to express our sincere appreciation for your continued support. 

 

The problem of the component’s shortage including semiconductor area is becoming serious 

worldwide and at last we are facing difficulties in procuring the necessary parts for our Automatic 

Optical Inspection machine production.  

Therefore, unfortunately we have to announce the discontinuation of production as follows.  

 

 

Discontinued item: 4M pixel side camera (G) 

Discontinuation date: December 28, 2021 

 

 

Instead, we decided to provide a 5M pixel camera for models require a CMOS camera.  

The alphabet “J “ for 4 pixel camera in the model’s name will be changed to “G” for 5 pixel camera. 

“M” for RGB light and “A” for side camera will remain unchanged. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and we will make every effort to provide better service in the 

future. 

 

 

 

Marantz Electronics, Ltd. 

 


